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BROAD 148! 

Officers 

PALESTINE DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL, Inc. 
15 WILLIAM STREET 

NEW YORK 

Cable Add-, Pedauaent. N. Y. 
Beatley Code 

Louis D. Brandeis 
Honorary Chairman 

October a. 1923. 
Julian W. Mack 

Chairman 

Julius Simon. 
Vice-Chair ma,i 

Nathan Straus, Jr. 
Secretary 

Sol Rosenbloom 
Trecuurer 

Trustees 

Harry Fischel 
Bernard Flexncr 
F. Julius Fohs 
Leon Kamaiky 
Dr. L. C. Loewcn ~tc in 
Sol Rosenbloom 
Julius Simon 
Lewis Strauss, Jr. 
Nathan Straus, Jr. 

Rabbi A.H. Silver, 
c/o The Temple. 
E. 5~th St. & Central Ave., 
Cleveland, Ohio. 

Dear Rabbi Siver:-

You are cordi~lly invited to attend a Confer­
ence of the members f the Palestine Development Council 
and the Palestine Development Leagues to be held on Sun­
day, October 21, 19c3 at 2:30 P .M. prorupt, at the Hotel 
Pennsylvania, New York City. 

Reports of the status of our work in Palestine 
will be made by 

Judge Julian W. Mack, Chairman of the 
Palestine Development Council 

Mr. Harry Fischel, Chairman of the 
Building Loan Committee and 

Mr. Emanuel N. Mohl, Manager of the 
Palestine Building Loan and Savings 
Association in Palestine, and who is 
in New York for a brief visit. 

This will be our first opportunity to revi ew 
and discuss in detail our work on the basis of observa­
tions made in Palestine by the office1~s of our organi ..:. a­
tion. 

Your attendance at this Conference, at which 
much may be accomplished to further our work, is impera­
tive, and I therefore hope for a prompt message of 
acceptance from you. 

Very truly yours, 




